
 

 

Prep 
Did you know that we have already been at school for 97 days this year?! Prep has 
been counting down the days of school and we are very excited to reach 100 days of 
school next Tuesday 30th July so we can have our ‘100 Days of Prep’ party! At our 
party we will be doing various Literacy and Numeracy activities as well as playing 
with slime, coloured water, painting and dress ups. But the thing we are most 

excited about is being 100 Days Smarter! 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Love Prep, Miss Merli, Mrs P and Mrs Hobbs 


